

5-27-4 Omorinishi. Ota-ku. TOKYO #143-0015 JAPAN Tel:+81-3-5753-7402

2025 Sep.

## Subject: Important Notice about Phishing Emails

Dear Valued Customers,

We hope this message finds you well.

We would like to inform you that phishing emails impersonating our company have recently been observed. These fraudulent emails falsely advertise a "SPECIAL SALE" and misuse the names of our actual employees as senders. However, the sender's email addresses are not legitimate company addresses.

In addition, while our company is based in Japan and normally uses Japanese bank accounts, the invoices in these phishing emails list bank accounts located in other countries. We kindly ask you to remain vigilant and carefully review any suspicious emails that appear to come from our company.

If you notice anything unusual, please do not hesitate to contact us directly for confirmation. Should you have any questions or concerns, we are always available to assist you.

Thank you very much for your continued support and cooperation.

Best regards,

## Attention!

- President Yoshida, will never contact you or make solicitations via social media, email, or similar channels.
- Please be careful and never access links or URLs in suspicious emails.

TakaraTec Corp.
International sales division